
 

  

Brunswick Smelter Decommissioning Team to 

host information session 
 

The Brunswick Smelter Decommissioning team will be hosting an information 

session to give community members the opportunity to learn more about the 

decommissioning project. Members of the decommissioning team will be joined 

by independent experts to provide a detailed overview of the project and 

answer questions. 

  

The team has had to reschedule numerous times due to public health 

restrictions so have made the decision to proceed with a session on 

November 23, 2021, either in-person or virtually. The decision will be made 

based on COVID case numbers and public health advice. The in-person session 

will be from noon-8:00 PM at the Belledune Recreational Centre. 

  

Proof of double vaccination is required for entry and masks will be 

required. 

Here’s what it means for attendees:  

• Attendees must register in advance by filling out the form at 

www.brunswicksmelter.ca. Registration must be complete by November 

18th, 2021. 

• All attendees will receive an email 48 hours in advance to confirm if the 

information session will be in-person or virtual. 

• If virtual, the email will provide all necessary details. 

Please call or email with questions. 

Email: brunswicknewsletter@glencore.ca 

Phone: 1.506.522.7596 

www.brunswicksmelter.ca  
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